Cor Van Der Walt

Western Cape LandUse Management
Government Email: Cor.VanderWali@westerncape.gov.za

tel; +27 21 808 5099 fax: +27 21 808 5092

OUR REFERENCE 1 20/9/2/5/1/207
YOUR REFERENCE : -
ENQUIRIES : Cor van der Walt/Fadwa Mohammed

Enviro Africa
PO Box 5367
HELDERBERG
7135

Att: Maboee Nthejane

DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT

PROPOSED APPROXIMATELY 2.5KM LONG BULK WATER SUPPLY PIPELINE: DIVISION CERES
ERVEN NO 1886

ERVEN NO 1887

Your application of 02 May 2023 has reference.

The Western Cape Department of Agriculture has no objection to the new pipeline as this would ensure

effective service delivery to the town of Wolseley.

Please note:
e Kindly quote the above-mentioned reference number in any future corespondence in respect of

the application.
¢ The Department reserves the right to revise initial comments and request further information based

on the information received.

Yours sincerely Coplesi
o Department of Environmental Affairs & Development Planning Witzenberg Municipality
1 Dorp Street PO Box 44 [
Cape Town CERES
Mr. Mr Walt 8000 6835
LAN MANAGER: LANDUSE MANAGEMENT

2023-07-06
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